
Peoria Area Woodworkers -  Sept 2011 meeting notes 

The next meeting is at Liberty Hall,  October 19 at 6:30pm.   This meeting will consist of the 

2x4 contest projects.    So bring your stuff. 

Since we had a mix up on the meeting schedule last month, the membership decided to 

schedule all meetings next year at the  Woodworker’s Shop in Pekin.   Jayson Snyder invited 

us to use his facilities full time.    This helps in the coordination of the sound system, the 

projector and the library because they will always be used at the same location.    We realize 

that this may be a long drive for some, but it is the best location available at this time, plus 

you can do some shopping before the meeting.    

Norm reported about $1600 in the treasury.    It was also noted that our income has dropped 

due to almost all members being over the age of 65.   We may have to adjust our dues 

schedule in future years.   Norm is still collecting dues—bring you payment to the meeting or 

mail it to Norm at  1017 S Maxwell,  Peoria, IL 61607. 

Dave Esme gave a short report on the club web site.  The club agreed to go ahead with the 

project.  Dave will review his work after the meeting on Oct 19.   Cost to the club is around 

$125 per year.     

We really need someone to help out taking notes and pictures at the meetings, otherwise the 

news letter will be really short this spring because Paul will be in Arizona.   This is not  a hard 

job,  the club needs your help. 

Show & Tell: 

 

 

Mark Padesky with a beautiful child’s sled and a very 

funny story. 

 

 

 

 

 



Dave Grog and a very nice flag case as a memorial to 

his father 

 

 

 

 

Bill Wiese and some of his first wood turnings 

 

 

Program: 

Mort Sill gave a nice slide presentation on his approach to dust collection in his shop and 

some of his recent projects including a very nice cherry writing desk.   Thanks for the show, 

Mort. 

 

 

         

  

Peoria Area Woodworkers Club – Officer Contact Information 

President – Jim Seelye -seelyjv@grics.net     Vice President – Mark Padesky  markpadesky@comcast.net 

 Treasurer – Norm Bartlett-linnorm12@juno.com 

News letter - Paul Cobb- rpcobb@mtco.com 

 

Note:  Our deepest sympathy and  condolences go out the family of  club member Merrill Metzger who 

passed away Sept 30, 2011.    

 


